





Dear Parents,

Greetings!

Please note:

The School will remain closed tomorrow, 12th December, 2023 from Pre-Nursery to Grade XII on account of Honours Evening -An Annual Award Giving Ceremony at School.

Prize Winners, Participants of Cultural Items, Stage Marshals and Comperes will report at 4:30 pm tomorrow, 12th December, Tuesday. Buses will ply accordingly.

Non Participants, accompanying their parents to witness the function should be in proper School Uniform. (formal)

13th December, Wednesday will be observed a holiday for the whole School.

Warm Regards

Team Mayor World













